
County Council – 21 April 2016 

 

Recommendation from the Cabinet meeting held on 13 April 2016 

 

Corporate Plan 

67 The Cabinet considered a report by the Leader of the Council and the Cabinet Member 

for Corporate Development on the refresh of the Council’s Corporate Plan for 2016-17, 

including a revised outcomes framework. 
 

It was confirmed that the report had been considered by all overview committees and 

comments from the Environment and Economy Overview Committee regarding 

enhanced wording in respect of Dorset’s environment would be incorporated into the 

Plan.  The shorter concise format and outcomes approach of the Plan was commended. 

 
RECOMMENDED 

1.  That the County Council agree the Corporate Plan set out in Appendix A of the report. 

2.  That authority to make any final adjustments to the Corporate Plan be delegated to 

the Chief Executive after consultation with the Leader of the Council. 

 

Reason for Recommendations 

The 2016-17 refresh of the County Council’s Corporate Plan provided an overarching 

strategic framework for ensuring good outcomes for Dorset, and strong corporate 

governance and performance monitoring arrangements in light of the Forward Together 

programme and the current financial challenges.  

 

 


